
    

     
 

Have  a great weekend! 

Ms N. Marshall 

Headteacher 

https://twitter.com/EarlsmeadSchool
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Oaks 97.85 Chestnuts 88.72 

  Redwood 96.80 

Maple 96.30 Cherry 94.29 

Ash 100 Willow 97.00 

Meranti 94.48 Eucalyptus 94.83 

Pine 99.20 Sycamore 94.80 

Elm 92.08 Greenheart 97.27 
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Details of our Christmas events 

Odd sock day! 



Children colouring in their odd socks for Anti Bullying 

week.  



“Mmm…. Merry Mondays” 

Starting on Monday 15th November 2021 

  Dear Children,  

  Every Monday at playtime we will be selling hot chocolate and a bis-

cuit  

  for £1.00 in the hall. 

 

           Don’t forget your £1.00! 

Sapling’s children enjoying 

their Hot chocolate and a bis-

cuit! 



Earlsmead V Newton Farm  

It was Year 6's first netball match this term. The team played well, they showed brilliant 

teamwork, resilience and a good team spirit.  Well Done Earlsmead! 


